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ISHRAE FAMT Students Chapter organized a technical talk on the Future of Sustainability 

on the occasion of the Installation Ceremony on 20
th

 August 2021.  

Mrs Saraswathi Kailasam delivered the talk on types of Sustainability, their effects, and 

appliances. She explained the transition in the sustainable manufacturing industry and its 

future. The sustainable industry has undergone a huge change in the last few years and will 

continue so that we would be getting well-manufactured products through the economically 

sound process in the future. In the HVAC design field institutions and corporations have a 

chance to eliminate unwanted fuels and energy sources. 

 

She discussed the numbering system used for the various compounds and elaborated on the 

ISHRAE Numbering System and which sustainable we have to use for a particular 

application.  

The program ended successfully with a vote of thanks given by Mr Avadhut Soman.



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Saraswathi Kailasam delivering a talk on the future of sustainability 


